Additionally, you may contact the Missouri Department of Natural Resources’ Kansas City Regional Office
at 816-251-7000 or Public Drinking Water Program at 573-751-3331.

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not
have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and
businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by Maysville State Public Water System ID# MO 1010510

Date of notification: August 28, 2024



